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Rodvien, Emma (PUC)

From: Brian J. Burns <BrianB@embracehomeloans.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 9:21 AM
To: Rodvien, Emma (PUC)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] : LNG Vaporization Facility at Old Mill Lane

Hi Emma 
 
I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposals for a LNG site located at old mill lane in Portsmouth Ri, 
which is in close proximity to my Home on Peckham Ave in Middletown.  I am opposed to any approval at this time for 
either temporary or permanent site location at old mill lane.  To date there has been little opportunity for community 
input, no safety or evacuation plans readily available and no training for the local first responders if there were to be an 
incident.  It seems as though there has been little effort made for a long term solution to the energy problems facing the 
island and National grid is simply defaulting to using what is existing, which was in no way designed or approved for the 
proposed utilization of the site.  I feel this is extremely short sighted as the energy needs of the future will be failed to be 
met with this band aid solution currently being proposed.  I ask that the board denies this application and require a 
sustainable long term solution to be developed by National Grid.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brian Burns 
 
 

 
 

“The greatest compliment I can receive is a referral” 
 
Brian Burns, Loan Officer  
NMLS# 7945  
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE  
This e-mail, along with any attachments, is considered confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received 
it in error, you are on notice of its status and we request that you notify us immediately by reply e-mail, and then 
delete this message from your system. Please do not copy it or use it for any purposes, or disclose its contents to any 
other person. Thank you for your cooperation.  


